
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE                                         NOTICE                                                NOTICE        
 
 
 
To The residents of the Borough of Edgewood- Please be advised that the Wilkinsburg-
Penn Joint Water Authority is in the process of replacing & upgrading your existing 
water meters. This change allows the Authority to upgrade our technology resulting in 
increased benefit for both Consumer and the Authority. Ultimately, the Authority will be 
able to read the meters simply by walking or riding by your residence, facilitating our 
plan to move to a monthly billing system. Additionally, this technology gives us the 
ability to detect irregularities in consumer water usage much sooner which will help our 
Consumers avoid costly expenses.  
 
We will need to access your residence to exchange the units. In the event no one answers 
we will leave a (blue hanger) notice on your door at which time; we need your 
immediate cooperation in calling our office to schedule an appointment for the 
installation.  Please call (412) 243-6165.  
The meter exchange should take approximately 20 to 30 minutes.   
 
 
Thank You. 


